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CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 
STUDENT AFFAIRS 

June 22-26, 1981 

Tuesday, June 23 

10:00 a.m. 

Wednesday, June 24 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, June 25 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, June 26 

10: 00 a.m. 

NOTICES 

VIII, No. 34 

Chapel: Mr. Terry D. Cagle, Student, 
M.Div program. 

Chapel: Dr. B. Conrad Johnson, Pastor, 
Salem Baptist Church, Salem, Va. 

Chapel: Dr. Ben F. Philbeck, Professor 
of Hebrew and O.T. 

Coffee with President Lolley. Cafeteria. 

I.D. CARDS: All entering students are reminded that I.D. 
cards can be picked up at the circulation desk 

in the library during regular hours. 

SUMMER RECREATION: Several recreation opportunities are available 
to students enrolled in summer school. Five 

tennis courts are open and located across from the Plant Services building 
on N. Wingate Street. The gym is available for use from 8 a.m.-4:30 p.m. 
Students may checkout keys for two hours from the Student Affairs office in 
Mackie Hall. The recreation room, located on the second floor of Mackie 
Hall is open Monday-Friday from 8 a.m.-4:30 p.m. The town swimming pool, 
located one block south of the campus, is open primarily in the afternoons, 
seven days a week. Pascal Golf Course is a nine hole facility off Stadium 
Road and greens fees for seminary students are $1.50 (weekdays) and $2.00 
(weekends.) A walking/jogging trail around the course is also available 
for seminary use. 

BUSINESS OFFICE HOURS: 

and 1- 4: 3 0 p . m . 

LIBRARY CLOSING 
SCHEDULE ON FRIDAYS: 

All students are reminded that the Business 
Office is open Monday-Friday, 9 a.m.-12 noon 

The Library will close at 7:00 p.m. on Friday 
evenings during summer school (instead of 
the usual 8:30 p.m. during other academic 

sessions). Saturday hours (9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.) and all other hours of 
operation (7:45 a.m. to 10:30 p.m.) are unchanged. Use of the Library on 
Friday evenings is always light, and during summer school it has been 
virtually nonexistent. We could probably justify closing at 4:30, but 
wanted to experiment with a more modest adjustment, hoping that the time 
from 4:30 to 7:00 will be helpful to some in the seminary family. 

TENNIS TOURNAMENT: Students who would be interested in participating 
in a tennis tournament (singles or doubles) 

should leave their names at the Student Affairs office, Mackie Hall. If the 
response is good, a tournament will be teld on the seminary courts. 

BLOODMOBILE: The Red Cross Bloodmobile will be on campus 
Thursday, July 2 from 10 a.m.-3 p.m. in the 

Commons Room of Mackie Hall. Make plans ~o participate and help to build 
up blood supplies for the July 4th week~nd. 
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